
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) 
wishes to notify BISX Broker-Dealer Members that the freeze 
parameters on the common shares of The Bahamas Property Fund 
(BPF) traded on the Bahamas Automated Trading System (BATS) has 
been expanded to 20%.  This change will take effect on Tuesday, 16 
January 2018 at 10:00 am.    
 
Persons with questions regarding this matter should contact the BISX 
office: 
 
The Bahamas International Securities Exchange - Tel: 323-2330 
 
 
Dated: Monday 15 January 2018 


